18th Annual Efik National Convention will hold in......

From: Liz Trimnell (liztrimnell@aim.com)
Sent: Sun 7/27/14 6:03 PM
To:  info@efikusa.org

Greetings from magnificent Reno, Nevada, venue of the spectacular 17th Annual Efik
Convention which concludes today. Congratulations to our newly elected ENA-USA
President, Chief (Dr.) Chris B. Effiong and Treasurer, Mr. Inyang Ebio, CPA.

The 2015 Convention will hold in Austin, capital of the great state of Texas,
from July 24 - 26. Our convention host will be Nka Ndito Efik Dallas-Fort
Worth / Austin.

Congratulations fo ENA-USA, Nka Ima Obio Reno/Lake Tahoe and the

2014 Convention Planning Committee under the leadership of the Planing Chair, Prof.
Rosemary Effiong for a unique and marvelous convention experience. The memories will
live on in our hearts.

Liz Ana Trimnell
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